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22nd November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re. Staffing news 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take this opportunity to inform you of some important staffing 
news at our school. 

Firstly, I would like to announce that Mrs Wheeler from Robin class will be going on maternity leave in 
February 2024. We look forward to baby Wheelers safe and healthy delivery and to meeting her in the 
Spring! In light of this, we have successfully appointed Mrs Olah as the new Year 3 teacher. Mrs Olah will 
be joining us in January 2024, ensuring a smooth transition for Robin class. She brings with her a wealth of 
experience in teaching and has a specialism in mathematics. We are delighted to welcome her into our 
team. 

Secondly, sadly we bid farewell to Mr Roddick as he leaves Raven class at the end of this term. I'm sure 
you will join me in expressing our gratitude for his dedication to Wouldham All Saints Primary School 
during his time here. We wish him all the best in his future endeavours. In the absence of Mr Roddick, we 
have appointed Miss Ragon as the new class teacher of Raven class starting from January 2024. To ensure 
a seamless handover, Miss Ragon will be visiting the school this term to familiarise herself with the 
children and will also meet with Mr Roddick. Miss Ragon is a highly experienced teacher, having taught in 
years 5 and 6 for many years. Please join me in extending a warm welcome to her as she joins our school 
community. 

We understand that change can sometimes be unsettling for children and their families. However, I want 
to assure you that we received an excellent response to our teacher adverts, and I am confident that with 
the support of our existing staff members, both Mrs Olah and Miss Ragon will help the children settle in 
quickly and focus on exciting learning opportunities in the year ahead. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these staffing changes, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. We value your feedback and are committed to ensuring a positive and nurturing environment for all 
our students. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, cooperation, and understanding as we navigate through these 
transitions together. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mrs V Baldwin 
Headteacher 


